Postponed

Eco Radio Workshop

A Message from Center for Sustainable Development (Education)
The Earth Institute, Columbia University:

Dear Eco Radio Participants,
In light of Columbia University updates and news released on March 5th on the growing cases of coronavirus in the New York area, we have decided to postpone our workshop to a later date, which will be communicated to you in the coming weeks, until the situation in New York is better understood.

We are very sad for the situation and take the safety and well being of all those in our network very seriously.

Please refer to the resources below for more information about precautionary measures to keep yourself and your families as healthy and safe as possible.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/share-facts.html https://www1.nyc.gov/site/doh/health/health-topics/coronavirus.page https://www.cuimc.columbia.edu/news/coronavirus-q-cuimc-expertsexplain-what-you-should-know

Thank you for your understanding, we look forward to seeing you very soon. Be well, Eco Ambassador Program Team

